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Dear Grade 7 Parents/Guardians:
The Grade 7 Team has planned a field trip Heritage Park as part of the Humanities curriculum.
Date:  Thursday, June 13, 2019	7A, 7B, 7C, 7D, 7E
We will depart Nose Creek School at 9:00 am. We will be participating in the Plains, Trains and Immigrants program at Heritage Park. Students will be filling out an information booklet during their activities. We will leave Heritage Park at 2:10pm and we will arrive back at the school for dismissal.
Please ensure that your child has a lunch, snacks, and water bottle and is dressed appropriately for the weather. We will be walking outside for most of the day so appropriate footwear and clothing is required. This activity will run rain, snow or shine.
There is a cost of $20.00 per student, which covers the admission and transportation costs. In accordance with Administrative Regulation 3027, “no eligible student may be denied participation on the basis of inability to pay.” Please contact the principal, Cathy Shellenberg, at 403-817-3360, if financial assistance is required.  Please sign the attached Consent and Acknowledgement of Risk for and return with payment by June 7st. Please pay online using your MyCBE /PowerSchool Parent Account or at the office by cash or cheque.

While some degree of risk is always associated in all school off-site activities, specific areas of concern are outline on the Consent and Acknowledgement of Risk form.  To prepare your child for these risks please ensure:
1) Bring proper footwear and clothing for each activity.
2) Adult supervisors must know your location at all times while at Heritage Park.
3) Go over all of the potential risks and hazards as stated on the Consent and Acknowledgement of Risk form.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We need your assistance! In order to run this trip we will need at least 2 volunteers per class. Volunteers must be cleared prior to going on any trips with a police check through the school.  Please send us an email to indicate if you are able to volunteer for this field trip. 
If you have any questions about this trip, please do not hesitate to e-mail Megan Heck if you have any questions at meheck@cbe.ab.ca
Sincerely,
Megan Heck, Brad Murray, Gail Pond, Julie Rudolph and Nancy Williams
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